
 

          
          
          
           
            

  
  
  
  
  
  
  

      
      
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Physical Education and Sport  

The cross country season has been very 
successful this year with some standout 
performances from Fionnuala, Miami, 
Brooke and Milo. Well done for your 
performances representing the school 
even on weekends!  

Milo has progressed to English Schools 
and the PE department are so proud of 
him. Some of our students have even 
supported the Primary Schools Cross 
Country by being Hares and Tortoises.  

The Indoor Athletics Teams have smashed 
it this year coming first in the area in Year 7 
and 8 with the girls and boys.  

They will represent the East of Leicester at 
the Country Indoor Athletics!  

The Summer Athletic Season will start 
after the Easter Holidays in preparation for 
the Area Competition at Saffron Lane.   



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
We have some more 
amazing results in with 
Netball! Year 7 won the 
league and went through to 
the county knockout stages. 
The Netball in Year 7 was so 
popular we entered a B team 
who came 3rd in the League!  
  
Year 8 also won their league 
and went through to the 
county knockout stages.  
 

 

The year 8 boys football team have 
progressed further this year after Winning 
the Leicester City Final! They are now 
through to the quarter finals of the county 
knockout stages versus Beauchamp 
College.  

   We have had a record number of girls 
representing the school this year in the 
football! With players right from Year 7-11 
playing in fixtures.  

We have also had two coaches working 
with the girls on Monday nights which will 
continue after half term for Year 7-9 girls.  

To follow on from this success the Year 7 
girls are League winners and are through 
to the City Final!  

  

 

 



            
            
            

       
       
       
       
       
       
       
       
       
       
       

   
   
   
   
   
   
            
      

 

 

 

 

 

 

The basketball has gone from strength to 
strength this year with three teams now 
winning the City Finals and making it 
through to the Semi Finals of the County 
Knockout rounds.  

The year 7 boys, year 9 boys and the Key 
Stage 4 Girls team will play in the next 
round over the next month so look out for 
the results!  

 

 The Sports Leadership Award has developed further 
this year with strong numbers opting on to the course. 
The Sports Leaders course develops the students 
beyond the curriculum with confidence and 
communication and it also helps our students stand 
out on their Sixth form and College UCAS 
applications. We have had 45 students sign up for the 
Level 1 course in Year 9 and these students will work 
with the primary school students on their festival days 
as part of their assessment.  

The Level 2 course has 35 students this year which 
has only proved how popular the course is!  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The school have had a record number of 
students signing up for the DofE award 
with 70 students pursuing the bronze 
award. We have two expeditions this year 
which are 24th-25th April and 26th-27th April.  

We have 21 students going further after 
the accomplishments on the bronze 
award and will be doing the silver award! 
They will be doing the practice expedition 
in the Peak District on 1st-3rd May with their 
final expedition in September. 

The after-school clubs will be updated after half term 
so please check out what is on offer! We have handball 
and dodgeball that will be added to the schedule!  

 


